
Addendum #4 2324-009 3/20/2024

Greenwood School District 50 will be extending the bid deadline for submissions to April 10,
2024 at 2:00PM. We will also reopen the question period to Friday, March 22, 2024 at 4:30 PM.
Please send all questions to Shealyn Barnes at barness@gwd50.org. All questions will be
received and answered in writing only.

Bids received for the initial closing have not been opened and will remain sealed and in a
secure place until the new deadline. Any bids already submitted will be mailed back to the
vendor unopened per the vendor’s request. If you have already responded to the bid, but need
to make changes you may send changes by the new deadline and they will be added to your
original bid documents.


